
 

 
 

August 24, 2020 

 

San José City Council 

200 E. Santa Clara St. 

San José, CA 95113 

Dear Councilmembers: 

I understand that the Council will consider support of Proposition 16 and I urge that you join me 

and others seeking to achieve a more equitable society in supporting this measure. 

Sincerely, 

 
Zoe Lofgren 

Member of Congress 


